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12/01/2021  13:17:242020/5371/P SUPPRT Joanne Scott I am writing on behalf of CAMRA North London Branch and we support this planning application for the 

installation of a kitchen extract flue to run up side of building at the rear of the Magdala public house. We 

welcome this proposal from the applicant, as the installation of the kitchen extract flue would help to sustain 

the future of The Magdala providing the pub with kitchen facilities, therefore helping to secure the viability of 

the pub.  We also welcome that the applicant acknowledges that the pub is an Asset of Community Value 

(ACV) and that the building is listed as a positive contributor within the South Hill Park Conservation Area.
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